
TERM 4 I THURSDAY 5
DECEMBER 2019

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 3

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0333jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0329jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/20386/31/27/673/20450#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/20386/31/27/673/20450#dexp-carousel


Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 3

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img03360jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0337jpg-0
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0338jpg


YEAR 6 MUSIC
Throughout 2019, Year 6 have been on a rotating music program, where they focus on a
different element of music each term.

One of their study units with Mr Mark looks at introductory African rhythms, the analysis of poly-
rhythms, composition and arranging. Students have a great time learning syncopated body
percussion patterns and an African rhythm piece. Students also take turn in conducting their
peers, teaching them leadership and arranging skills. 6W have had a blast this term as they wrap
up their music studies for the year – well done everyone!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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